July 30, 1976

Mrs. Victoria Bezazian
429 Littlecroft Road
Upper Darby, Pennsylvania
Dear Mrs. Bezazian:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of $25.00
(twenty-five dollars) sent for general purposes to the Diocese,
in memory of your late husband, Kegham Bezazian.

Receipt No.24699 is enclosed herewith.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director

Enclosure

st



